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Official Address of the FIDUO President, Mr. Jonathan Adewumi to the 

General Assembly on 10th September, 2017. 

_____________________________________________________________ 

To God be the Glory! 

Distinguished Ladies and Gentlemen Members of FIDUO I am honored and 

grateful to you for your trust in me and this administration to lead our community 

focused organization for the next three years. 

First, I will like to thank the outgoing Executive for making today possible. May 

God continue to be with you as well as Members of FIDUO and contributing 

members of the community. 

We are indeed fortunate in Ikun Ekiti to have His Royal Majesty Oba Olatunde 

David Olusola, the Onikun of Ikun Ekiti as our Royal Father. His Majesty brings 

an air of friendship, tolerance and service to our beloved community. It is this 

personality that I would like us to emulate here in FIDUO. 

Gone are malicious and counterproductive posts on our social media platforms, 

from now on we are all our brother’s keepers and love will reign in this 

association. 

As it has been said before, “It takes a village” not just to raise a child, but a 

community as well. 

This administration is not a one man show. Every member of the Executive has a 

role to play as outlined in our constitution, I will hold each officer accountable to 

the exceptional performance of those duties. 

For the body at large, we are starting a fresh new page in history. I implore all of 

you to come back to FIDUO as contributing members, change agents towards a 

new day and vision for prosperity in Ikun Ekiti.  I look forward to hearing your 

feedback and recommendations on how to strengthen our community and FIDUO 

together. 
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Over the next few weeks, we will be working on some very important tasks such as 

the reinstatement of our 501c status, change of the FIDUO bank account for 

greater convenience for members and our Honorable Treasurer.  In addition, 

because of our visit to Bowie State University I have asked Rev. Awojobi to 

spearhead our dialogue and eventual MOU with the University. 

To streamline our FIDUO Communication we will maintain the Official FIDUO 

what’s app page and email with a slight change that posting to the medium will 

only be made by our Honorable Secretary Mr.Dipo Oyeleye. Submissions should 

be sent to his email:oyelad06@yahoo.co.uk. 

We will also set up a social FIDUO What’s app page where each member can 

freely post. 

Again, I and the entire FIDUO Executive Board thank you for this opportunity to 

be of service to you and our dear Amure Ikun. 

Yours, 

Jonathan Adewumi 

FIDUO President 

https://mg.mail.yahoo.com/neo/b/compose?to=oyelad06@yahoo.co.uk.

